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QUESTION(S) ABOUT COMMUNICATIONS FROM TOWNSHIP AUDITORS 

 

QUESTION: I received correspondence about a Business Tax audit from an entity 

other than Radnor Township.  Is this legitimate correspondence? 

 

ANSWER: Radnor Township currently works with three outside auditing firms that 

assist with determining whether taxpayers are in compliance with the 

Township’s Business Privilege and Mercantile Tax Ordinances.  Those 

entities are John P. McCarthy & Co, CPAs, Veritax, Inc., and e-Collect 

Plus.  Auditors may correspond with taxpayers in order to perform audits, 

obtain financial information, and ask questions to determine compliance. 

However, if you have any doubt or concern as to whether communications 

from the Township or its Auditors are legitimate, you can call the Business 

Tax Office at 610-688-5600, ext. 186 to confirm.   

 

Please refer to the Township’s Business Tax Regulations for more information on Audit 

Procedures and Communications. 


